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COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

INSTALLATION OF TRUNK WATER MAINS IN W. 60TH STREET 

AND SURROUNDING AREAS 
PROJECT# MED609(609B) 

Borough: Manhattan                                                                                           June 22, 2016 

WATER SHUT DOWN 
 

THERE WILL BE A WATER SHUTDOWN, ON MONDAY, June 27th, 2016 and TUESDAY,  

June 28, 2016 

AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATION: 

 
Lincoln Center 

Fordham University 

Glenwood Properties 

 

FROM 8:00AM TO 4:00PM 
 

 

 

This shutdown should only affect the buildings listed above, on which the work is being performed. These 

buildings  have been notified as necessary, and a review of service connections has been performed. 

 

If your location is not located at the address listed above, you SHOULD NOT BE AFFECTED by 

the water shutdown. If, for any unforeseen reason, your building sees a significant change in 

water service, please contact the Community Construction Liaison. 
 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to learn more about the project, please call  

Wayan Brown, the Community Construction Liaison, at (646) 738-4894 or email him at 

w60thstreetccl@gmail.com. During non-construction hours, please contact the New York City 

Government Services and Information Hotline at 311. 

 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild 
NYC’s infrastructure. 
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